THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER

TO: Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM: The PAC

DATE: July 1, 2020

SUBJECT: PAC NEWS
NOW SHOWING – JULY 2020

 Definitely not the PAC's usual schedule for JULY as all events have been cancelled or postponed due to COVID 19 but we certainly are keeping busy...

Director Bart Lovins will continue his work on deciphering guidelines for a reopening of the PAC and will be working with PAC & HCS maintenance staff to install lobby monitors and COVID 19 compliance signage.

Tech Director Aaron Taylor will be focusing on painting the proscenium, touch up work, and getting the PAC back in performance order.

Office Manager Justin Hornback will continue to document and share various projects that are happening at the PAC through our social media accounts and attend online training through our ticketing system. He will also continue to explore options for Live Streaming of PAC events.

PAC Custodian Ron Hartley continues to clean and wax all areas of the PAC, investigating new disinfectants as well as assisting Aaron and Bart with their tasks.

PAC Secretary Diane Hafer will be actively researching funding opportunities for the PAC, streamlining/updating usage and contractual systems, updating volunteer training policies to fall in line with COVID 19 guidelines as well as keeping in touch with patrons, user groups and volunteers.

Good news to report: The PAC's request to be included in the Kentucky Arts Council's 2020 – 2022 TranspARTation Directory has been accepted!

We all enjoy something new and shiny and thought you might enjoy seeing the freshly waxed floors of the dressing room and green room.  So we present to you a happy visual.


COMING SOON – AUGUST 2020
No events are confirmed for AUGUST at the PAC due to current COVID 19 restrictions but the PAC staff continues to move forward with planning and preparing for the return of school students on the 24th and ...

 
Director Bart Lovins will be participating in POC listening sessions and beginning work on his adaptation of the 4th in the series of Sherlock Holmes' plays planned for production in the 2021-22 Season.

Tech Director Aaron Taylor looks forward to the return of school students and working out details for the production of It's a Wonderful Life scheduled for November.

Office Manager Justin Hornback, Custodian Ron Hartley and Secretary Diane Hafer will also be preparing for the return of school students and, hopefully, PAC events.

And for those of you who may still be staying healthy at home, are looking for new things to watch or long to see some live entertainment, don't forget to check out  PAC To Go. 
And as we pay much needed attention to some "behind the scenes" spaces in the PAC, enjoy a peek at Ron enjoying a freshly waxed and clean production office.



IN REVIEW – JUNE 2020
Due to COVID 19, all events scheduled in JUNE at the PAC were cancelled or postponed.
Estimate of loss for those events affected by COVID19 School/PAC closure in JUNE: 271 Students, 80 Adults and 1,826 Audience members.
During June, Technical Director Aaron Taylor would normally be building a set for Youth Theatre of Hardin County's summer musical.  Since that did not happen this year, he still wanted to build something and share the process with adults and students alike.

Aaron got the opportunity to work with his three daughters to document and build a TARDIS in the PAC shop.  We then shared that process in a three part series on social media.  If you missed it, here's your chance!
Parts I,II and III are available on the PAC YOU TUBE channel. CLICK HERE.
